TOWN OF WEBSTER, NEW HAMPSHIRE

Zoning Board 945 Battle Street/Rte. 127 Webster, NH 03303 Tel. (603) 648-2272

Fax (603) 648-6055

e-mail: townofwebsterpb@tds.net

Zoning Board Minutes of March 20, 2007

Attendance: Marty Bender-Chairman, Pat Inman-Secretary, Don Koberski, David Barnes, Andrew Stout, Linda Hook, Bobby Drown, Chris Vary, Panning and Zoning Assistant-Sarah Carter.

This was a generic meeting to discuss ethics and to come up with some suggestions of new members for 2007 to be presented to the Board of Selectmen.

Chairman Bender convened the meeting at 7:00 P.M. The points of ethic which were discussed were as follows:

- *at every hearing all members are to keep an open mind.
- *When to recuse or excuse yourself from a hearing-when there is any doubt to conflict of interest.
- *When you have recused or excused yourself, you are to remove yourself from the table and you may as questions and speak as the general public.
- *if someone approaches you outside of a meeting to ask your opinion on a certain issue that will be heard, one member can not speak for the Board. Please hear the persons comments or questions as long as you state to them prior to listening, that they will need to state this at the hearing. You must not speak their opinion for them at the hearing.
- *ZBA should and will start issuing and holding to deadlines given on any and all stipulations given to an approval.
- *it was also noted that a lot or yard with two (2) or more "end of life" vehicles (whether registered or unregistered).

Names given to suggest as new members/alternates were:

Respectfully,
Patricia Inman-Secretary

Theresa Robinson Gordon Welch